
From: Kelly Walblay <Kelly.Walblay@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2023 11:47 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Board of Ethics Approval for CSTE 2023 
 

Hi Steve, 
 
I just wanted to inform you that I have returned from the CSTE conference in Salt Lake City, UT. 
Please let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 

Kelly Walblay, MPH 

Senior Epidemiologist (Epidemiologist IV) 

Healthcare Settings Program | Disease Control Bureau 
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